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March 21, 2010

From: Guy D. Aul
28123 Waters Edge
Hot Springs, SD 57747
Phone/Fax: 605-745-3217
Email: peace@gwtc.net

To: CFTC

Re: RIN 3038-AC61
Regulation of Retail Forex

Without going into a long discussion about the pros and cons of the
recent discussions concerning the change in leverage from 100:1 to 10:1
for retail forex trading, I continue to feel that the leverage ratio
should remain at 100:1.

Best Regards,

Guy D. Aul


